
Welcome to Primary 6 

This term, Primary 6 is taught by Miss Kennedy on a Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday and Mrs Cannon on a 

Tuesday. 

Mrs Glass (General Assistant) and Mrs Moore (Learning Assistant) support P6 throughout the week. We also have Music 

with Mrs Carter on a Thursday. 

                  Our PE days are Tuesday with Mrs Cannon 

                       and Wednesday with Miss Kennedy 

 

 

Our 

 

  

 

On a 

Monday, spelling words will be uploaded to Teams along with a range of spelling 

activities. These suggested activities will support your learning at home. 

Our focus this term in SAMSON maths, particularly with our challenge sheets, is 

multiplication. It may be useful for you to practice your times tables at home, helpful 

links to a range of activities can also be found on Teams. This will help to support you 

with our core maths programme. 

 Miss Kennedy 

 

Miss Kennedy Mrs Cannon 



Literacy 

Reading - This term we will be reading Street Child by Berlie Doherty  

Grammar - This term we will still be working on sentence writing, focusing on verbs, adverbs, 

adjectives, spoken words and homophones.  

Comprehension - We will be using a range of different texts to develop our reading for information 

skills.  

Writing - We will be looking at a range of writing styles this term including writing reports.  

Listening & Talking - This term we will be developing listening and talking skills through group work 

and through presentations.  

Curricular Areas 

PE - In PE this term our focus will be apparatus gymnastics and fitness.  

Health & Wellbeing - This term our focus will be on Food and Health. Specifically, we will be 

looking closely at the link between food and exercise— the five food groups, creating a 

balanced meal and reading food labels.  

RME - We will be looking at the stories of St David and St Patrick, along with the Easter 

Story,.  

Topic 

 

Our topic this term is The Victorians. We will look at a 

variety of exciting inventions during this time period, 

looking at what life was like for Victorian children along 

with learning about famous people. We will also be 

looking at Victorian life, and this term will include time 

spent in the local community looking for signs of Victorian 

architecture. Our art work this term will link to our topic, 

looking at silhouettes and the work of William Morris  

 

 

Maths 

Mental Maths - We will be developing our Mental Maths skills using SAMSON and our 

focus for the term will be the addition and subtraction of decimals.  

Core Maths Programme - This term we will be looking at data analysis, fractions, 

percentages and angles.  

Mrs Cannon will be focusing on Measure, Shape and Data Handling, specifically working 

on Area and Length, Perimeter and Scale.  

 

 

 


